
Ref. No: DGC/N/25/2025                  Date: 13/01/2025 
 
 

 

 
NOTICE 

 

It is notified for information to all concerned that the College will 
remain closed on 14/01/2025 on account of “Poush Parbon”. 

All concerned please note. 
 

 

 

       Principal 

Domkal Girls’ College 
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Copy forwarded to: 

1. The coordinator, IQAC for information and keeping records 

2. Office Copy 

3. The System in-Charge, for wide circulation in college website 
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